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Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

From: Son, Joshua L. - PDR

Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 10:36 AM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: FW: No Billboards in Monrce Park PLEASE
Matthew,

She sent this the day after UDC, not sure you'd want to include this on the CPC agenda?
-Josh

From: Heather Price [mailto:hpparis@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 9:27 PM

To: Son, Joshua L. - PDR <loshua.Son@richmondgov.com>
Subject: No Billboards in Monroe Park PLEASE

Dear Sir,

UDC 2018-15

[ oppose the use of billboards as a way to thank donors in Monroe Park.
A nice plaque on individual benches would be much more appropriate.
Thank you!

Heather Price

335 South Laurel St.
Richmond, Va, 23220
540-817-7955



